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SRCD Signs on to CNSF Letter on the Biden
Administration’s FY 2023 Multi-Agency
Priorities 

In response to the Biden Administration’s Fiscal Year (FY) 2023 multi-agency research and development

(R&D) priorities, SRCD signed on to a Coalition for National Science Funding (CNSF) letter detailing the

coalition’s policy recommendations. The letter was addressed to the Office of Management and Budget

(OMB) and the Office of Science and Technology Policy (OSTP) leadership.

The letter notes, “CNSF supports the goal of increasing the national investment in NSF’s research and

educational programs in response to the scientific, technological, and economic challenges facing the

United States. NSF plays a critical role in advancing our nation’s competitiveness and addressing research

and education challenges related to many Biden Administration priorities. We hope that you will use the FY

2023 budget request to propose growth to NSF that enables progress on these priorities, as well as steady

expansion to the agency’s core activities that form the backbone of the U.S. science and technology
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innovation ecosystem.”

The Coalition for National Science Funding (CNSF) is an alliance of professional organizations, scientific

societies, universities, and businesses united in their advocacy for the National Science Foundation (NSF).

The Society for Research in Child Development is a CNSF member.

download a pdf of the letter
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